Sharron Trisk

Ben Farrant

Planning Department,
London Borough of Camden,
5 Pancras Square,

N1C 4AG

June 5th, 2018 by e mail and post
Dear Mr. Farrant,

Re: Planning application 2018/1457/P

As the owner of 5 Honeybourne Road it would appear that a major concern of
resident’s objections is access to the rear of the properties at Honeybourne
Road and West End Lane.

| would like to bring to your attention that a right of way was granted to
previous owners of 5 Honeybourne Road in 1936 in order that their application
to build garages to the rear could go ahead. To my knowledge no one else has
any right of way or right of access to this roadway.

Solicitors’ letters in recent years to local residents and shopkeepers asking them
to stop parking vehicles and leaving rubbish blocking access to my garages has
had limited success and significantly, no offers of proof of any entitlement for
access has been forthcoming.

| believe that objections on grounds of access are not valid.




